
Our Mission: 
To identify and strengthen leaders so that every congregation

makes new and mature disciples for Jesus Christ.

Regional Commission Info

This is just a reminder that the Summer Regional Commission Meetings are upon us!
 If you don't know how many people from your church are asked to attend as
commissioners, please check out this document.  
 
Find more details and information in the meeting packets below, and watch this
space for meeting summaries in the next few weeks.  Please note that we need
RSVPs of how many to expect from each church in the West Region, since dinner is
being catered.
 
East Regional Commission:

August 24th, 10am, at Lake Alfred Presbyterian Church 

Central Regional Commission:

August 31st, 9am, at Bloomingdale Presbyterian Church 
Central Region Packet

West Regional Commission:

September 7th, 4pm, at First Presbyterian Church of Dunedin 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcO_31OAhpj3vNNWLnNPpruXwvE7OtuRPR8XRq8LBGScdG8NDLknj-VnUAMR8R6QN7iX_tHjffV_t0w-0f44Bk3oL014WuEM5GxoTwpgSm2pw3NwoeODJfhwEPwPkPoqlig==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcDhj8SjLzEqv31v6O4EPIhh8LvjLH_hEE5IblCBFXBeRn8oGr7ROg5WTWBBvWA7vgRiIGO5T4pDLPn5La9qY01gTs-mpc2GajzgDb9jlP_xYOe-GnSPt0KdPp_Ru67ZU7Ikqd7rSlUvCIDKBJMjobk3NZNzxI8ckLvCu6ZnRT45s&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcEO7SX9JqHrFC1cXlVmWBsWSmCR0Q26N0UsTCmtFHnA7WNEGsrST10V1yCEEqg1uYp7GXXZDYff15Wi_0LoK5sU6ys5Ibrz-ztaRzU64UhjWsWD1W4Xojy8dnQ3oV-ql5F1L28fTKRjWbYe5Z8pJYwsb9m6vd026DPgkspaqeSQ15dI2qYaLNkRVplx0cAMQSotxTb9tgIr0lNl6JPb9sVi07Jv57pDTYuINDyFjQ2FwRoMKpQDY0x2Ec2VJp5BKZWUm6gmqq8EGGk0WJOArGY-Bhwg90LHUwTC5pdeiTgImA_hNE-Ah0KWMvLDGlmd525fcBXcVv4g6J2lK0XYVZVsre4I_s76pJ2L1GAgCvTFTbAQfPzM8_PbJtN0UBGa4yA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcEO7SX9JqHrFwrE3w7nmLMcO76fksJOjF_wWpZOcGUthlHeH8YYqUVli3yne2W0e8wnKehReKP5vv8z6lqGIjex8Ee1i949qtECu5i_vdpvXqZGTn-_J_7laeXXyHez7fMzoXx908j-6AMvo7K0AcOL8C7SAMiSo3YzsJfBD1yYIfHFoO-lBTL4t1HJ6v7vGFXKPHhGWNrXGYmKHAht_nEwSuTE2S8iSPSreBy3KJ0vx3ZP6Qy6Ql15ji5RtncTityaqSLkPNfgQGnh3HslkNCBcQwTMIu-p6SIUJoT3rpEMeN22tMO14wx0pq7dUZKLa_KkALv6GIB6bQjM4MUI8wzvU9yY_OyrEPLSNIMVf9hI-znfd5bk2fec1Ov_ioxF5w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnrLS_uSfQfsAbcV7XhpmA7OGNZxOk6waW_r_75BxT8gGpni9Bf_kMUO163Zp5dhzp6N8kkZKjm0zvgp9YJ4T1jb8-NmTBEvtzrr9-O7VWSHr3OfK7tLr01NmScCBY6NcUSAYkhChee7Sblt5CmFwUAHZhaOawEjmsttDtxCl3BVDbdpI0Jhscbwg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcEO7SX9JqHrFIXOtA7NQXifswJJ-nNWxg0H4Yhv8P75311erHwHVFkgaF6vDSrZ2g_SbNOcHwSeiQ8c5CS7ywGHIhtns_uWXG_8GvRciWUh6O6Rvbb3TeWQrqCcKQ1Hm9ny6_yUPfRWN8xXFDAjTH5AP2HzjuFWX85zf2nd0XZ1W2vS1sjF0c3rlblrksaDRFmbFNRlgk4yJggH8TGohVbuoFcMXsQ9YnUP_4Ngr-i_pwT4J2Q0Sg3AvjWgJSnMwC1g-f-cmAs2KZ1-9xbgcwOCNMvSL0Y8ZNHF8VpfWx0HLMGRciT8Yj-j8LOpOLJjUh1WnbTYJr8BcQNaBfV2NhUO8Qq8SsWy5JdG_l7sSE5_WInScXyzAnnkIK_eqmv1lklVs4m2XQWKn&c=&ch=


Please RSVP to office@pbty.com with the number expected for
dinner from your church by Aug 31!
West Region Packet (more info to come)
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As usual, please check out the other news and resources below, and if you have a
joy, concern, resource or just something you want to share, please let me know!

 
In Christ,

Rev. Dave Baker, 
Stated Clerk and Director of Communications 
Presbytery of Tampa Bay

 

 



News From Around the Presbytery

New PC(USA) Book of Order Available 

The wait is over!  You can download the most current Book of Order here:
http://presbyteryoftampabay.com/Info/BookofOrder2017-2019.pdf

If you'd like to purchase a physical copy, you should be able to do so soon at
the new Presbyterian Store website: 
http://www.pcusastore.com/

 
New Elder Installation Service at 

Korean Presbyterian Church of Tampa 

LETTER OF INVITATION

We pray that the grace and peace of our God 
Always be with your family and the church you serve. 

By the will of God we will be installing new servant of the Lord 
So that the body of Christ may be built up. 

We would like to invite you to this meaningful event and your presence 
As we lift up to glorify God would be greatly appreciated. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnrZo7EypYVbssJsqoNykiSGAxZyGIUQus_BphmNRKLlQ3VYKM4Hzo34toh8KlF7F-R4F-iQSMlWD350eEsevi8klOlbSWLpFV-LPWfMxVc5D6wPOgB_aU4WCOOxeesUy14MhAdJ5cGjKLBgAOjnP0-eSAHQ2f7sBuN&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnrZo7EypYVbssJsqoNykiSGAxZyGIUQus_BphmNRKLlQ3VYKM4Hzo34toh8KlF7F-R4F-iQSMlWD350eEsevi8klOlbSWLpFV-LPWfMxVc5D6wPOgB_aU4WCOOxeesUy14MhAdJ5cGjKLBgAOjnP0-eSAHQ2f7sBuN&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnrKbto5-v35axaUrAKTsglt8SnihueR2Ly6xLU3F97T7N1kw3FQsQag0AWkFQhAJ0rqZWqwEiJJT3Bgv6APWUAfQi0d8d25GZNIZBVTwgay7e6O9_Ty69SHg==&c=&ch=


Rev. Junpil Park and the congregation of the Korean Presbyterian Church of Tampa

FORTY FIRST ANNIVERSARY OF THE KOREAN PRESBYTERIAN  
CHURCH OF TAMPA ELDER ORDINATION

NAME:  Tae Hong
TIME:   September 10, 2017, 4 pm
PLACE: Korean Presbyterian Church of Tampa
             6510 Yosemite Dr. Tampa, FL 33634
Tel No.  813.881.0069
             www.kpctampa.org

 
First Presbyterian Church of Port Richey 

Rummage Sale 

On Saturday, September 16, 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM, First Presbyterian Church of
Port Richey, 7540 Ridge Road, Port Richey, 727-849-1898, will be having a
Rummage Sale.

  
Ten O'Clock Band Concert

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnrkDRn7pJVuuFBhfDM4kGtT7i_ab1c_JgujdnLZY-xDoHFPLuRgXKG_7k1U4aD7l9xpHrQTgnCaCiYCLRo1ncKhUptBLP6_NV6mlNgexdr28wpmVZr3VurfldXG1of_hnUOweNtL25GcLk6jFbKCo8pTlXoeWLx1OPkJ2f_Oi5ZsLoKrVSmQE4ffk1og18u6CTWNce4jVZa6_LYg9t2wgbq56ZtOcEgzDmW5VI_x8MuU2bwW4pUvtRhgmM9OadVXqK7sb5bvl_m9q_Lrhr8xMbZJxUOqoQWjdoKt6dVn6Ni5k7JrVy3hSW_SYE0kjWpvdqbQNcA3u3JDY7uPVQtMlLRhCAVbpjMfYlX0um1BWsPIC32FcH9nUq69am_6xu5RgfvoUY9TlXZL9SHalAreSXWD4xYQKppfjY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnrYzx-NNzd2VkuxG7-j9uPkJbPH1cjc0CSA2_kplJlOVIP_84gXDZb7bnys0UY9cC-KzIpG0RQqW3bn5q3WIq7Uap8mxxPGAAdZCxfuIC-CPn6sQzed7rVBZlUPVTJuua75NqcfyXX2rzzuDufkKX_u4Yfa2fBzeIVFPAJEYse8JOLnn6yvwihlKHjyX9Ieg-sEqb7cpB8Y4zntc9eluRFy1f7KnIgDr_mNS1dqVOpgy91PZEW7BM-Kio8FLBbj1Z3UFsReiRlNOkb9PcwDUqu3e-1KkYrJdYADFFH72EQB8WagvBQh10IiUBSLS6V3oqt3hBSmHiEHqt_oPy-d3biGqrILVMlvmmGMXGZpdhT7-fh1W2VWWHNnBriScX9w8Q-WHC5MxSb_Lo=&c=&ch=


On Sunday, September 10, 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM, First Presbyterian Church of
Port Richey, 7540 Ridge Road, Port Richey, 727-849-1898, will be sponsoring a
wonderful concert by the Ten O'Clock Band , which will feature music from the big
band era (performing the hits of Glenn Miller, Count Basie, Benny Goodman) as well
as contemporary jazz. Donations will be used to pay the performers as well as help
our Community Food Pantry.  (There will be refreshments for purchase during
intermission.)

 
Free Piano and Hymnals

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnrYzx-NNzd2VkuxG7-j9uPkJbPH1cjc0CSA2_kplJlOVIP_84gXDZb7bnys0UY9cC-KzIpG0RQqW3bn5q3WIq7Uap8mxxPGAAdZCxfuIC-CPn6sQzed7rVBZlUPVTJuua75NqcfyXX2rzzuDufkKX_u4Yfa2fBzeIVFPAJEYse8JOLnn6yvwihlKHjyX9Ieg-sEqb7cpB8Y4zntc9eluRFy1f7KnIgDr_mNS1dqVOpgy91PZEW7BM-Kio8FLBbj1Z3UFsReiRlNOkb9PcwDUqu3e-1KkYrJdYADFFH72EQB8WagvBQh10IiUBSLS6V3oqt3hBSmHiEHqt_oPy-d3biGqrILVMlvmmGMXGZpdhT7-fh1W2VWWHNnBriScX9w8Q-WHC5MxSb_Lo=&c=&ch=


The Presbyterian Church of Bloomingdale has a piano (pictured above) and
some blue hymnals, choir music and other books, free to a good home!  You
can pick items up at the Central Region Meeting on August 31st, or email
pastor@pcob.us for more information.

 
Westminster Communities of Florida Sings Hallelujah

We're excited to release the premiere of "Westminster Communities of Florida Sings
Hallelujah." Residents and employees from all of our active living communities,
Management Support Services and Westminster Pharmacy Services choreographed
and arranged their choral parts to sing their own renditions of Leonard Cohen's
"Hallelujah." We have combined each community's performance into one video.
Check out the video below.

mailto:pastor@pcob.us


In an effort to showcase the thriving and active lifestyle that Westminster
communities offer, we have gathered clips of scenery and smiling faces from
Westminster locations around the state. Whether driving golf carts, standing on the
dock or dancing to the violin, these residents are singing "Hallelujah" and
representing active senior living. From the rolling hills of Tallahassee, to the breezy
bays of the St. Petersburg and up to the towering buildings of Orlando, our song
continues to rise into the sky.

Click the video below to view Westminster Communities of Florida singing Leonard
Cohen's "Hallelujah."

 
Joan Gray at Trinity Clearwater

Please save the date!  On Saturday, October 7, from 9:30 am until 3 pm, Joan Gray,
former PC(USA) Moderator, author, and speaker will lead a seminar at Trinity
Clearwater Presbyterian. Lunch will be included. There will be no registration fee,
however an RSVP is encouraged and contributions will be accepted. Please RSVP by
email to admin@trinityclearwater.com, or by phone to 727-446-6210.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnru3LdTUAD1pnIZmLPMyC3BjNniJpudCd6Y5UgK4fndOSFnYp3A6rUIEN9kSpIGyWpvrhzExzUTQc7U8OEQKvvzDBE8agmDyFZ5Ys1Lzs_7gYlpbhz6duxWE94sBNkxI4eHLF_Xz7MSe-SjCEoboH2_cL0_TaoFByf_CAguVgGzBI=&c=&ch=
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New Presbyterian Women Website

Houston (Honolulu, Helena, Hot Springs), we have lift-off! PW has successfully
launched a state-of-the-art, brand-new, shiny website! The coordinates
remain unchanged (www.presbyterianwomen.org) but the view from your
computer/tablet/phone is remarkably more awe-inspiring. PW's newly redesigned
and streamlined website is not just "one small step" for PW, it's a "giant leap" forward
for your PW ministry. 

Safely land on PW's home page and unearth links to many intriguing destinations:

PW Shop - Buy PW classic, sale and new items!
Downloads - Free bulletins, fliers, workshops and more!
Horizons magazine and Bible study - Find current and encore publications and
related items. 
Program information - Helpful information on topics ranging from memorial gifts to
PW's many mission opportunities.
Gathering - Get excited (and informed) about the 2018 Churchwide Gathering of
Presbyterian Women (August 2-5, 2018 in Louisville, Kentucky).
Blog - Stories and inspiration to nurture your Bible study, mission, justice and peace
ministry and more!
Easy online giving - Give a secure gift to PW ministries that speak to your heart.

And so much more!

Type the new address in your browser, then bookmark the page. Note that if you
bookmarked the page in the past, that bookmark will continue to take you to the old
site, so be sure to bookmark it again. 

PW's new website awaits your exploration! 

Theological Education Sunday

The Commission on Preparation for Ministry (CPM) of the Presbytery of Tampa Bay is
encouraging all our congregations to recognize September 17th as Theological
Education Sunday.
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVL2ywXdBffhfdmsbydy1yXNrXozdOvulFwrpBJJCrf4YEFvtCMEDBbhiUjn_O9AhYv0bwpPbvDWZ8GnPGpZW_1FQ5w1U4YwdjKExV2Mc4cBrqk5xQxVwQFw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVe3XN-nly_AVn9GQhiPB9b41yN6Q1Fb1YGNFoqLg1lJ6tqSC6Ny9RIrasnDBsKBUlqQZPzqj6XEWhZ53uXsGQz1yd-iUQ7TdVPUcoF9KuZJCAx7aSAzWI1OYUsTvx9R4c&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVzS3PJ2qW4rdxTeJ3IkOWbe86w5hz3yGE2M8NqMVKqU_T9uMT0fDz9c_xcY4Z3uM5-eR8P2tcPnJOU2JPvbNweoXL6zAmiKzdK7LvkU71YqKUo1Przcw4qxYhjXV_A0NV39wo5MyOEH0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVd22g5CE7pBVHL1f_ySSUJtmq6HcNDKX_KCoouFnHgPIaNZEzpBP8C0aN-4EpxypOBrGFcyHdggX7ljh5dlbhn3nXtlx9Fe8qF_dVZRbzW3Hn7XlxTGafiCjXk_PLjZhwA1dNxcWTn6u5vsmdRJw5xQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVtsbjLViItXqC-K9H6sD4T8fmncGLp2f5qOtB_sGayjdN7Y1oNPkeCyv0OLncvz27WUkmTYFAca_0IFjl4h8WZCSSvFpBr7L9HWBRPGf6XpeCwBKWCFvxUHJRJ1jXjAY2s4tK4Bsrrmo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVNe0xgGpjoUBGCmIg2LGGt-rU9Wa1ngHxp42aQPY_5PC1yBzmBYqq1_YxEVQM5LXHGYa2NvFdycIzlBJktTYaBqqoahJ_3NJDqEpcrFeQzPrcCoq4Ri-nET-qFVbgkQytQX3Tr_tGAXE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVZOjOHWc5lI5wjMGEbeKIZ_FL6pjyHW0OXXFKfljOdF6qeskWwPnK6a6IXUe34YdZMc9gY11MqXSgSSgibthK6XhVKjENpHKuA18c3rPQVWS1czW7hhQ0tknjjGqq4IvNuA96cfDb_Ne6SXforV9kh0Fc3lFIzmzVDczYwV1VUNIbcuoODx2VlwkSz3ngloZQ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzV-ldECN-PmPb1Sp9e3pJqJXL1NqR9L662HwAy3ARnHSnLq5Dp1hn2rGLJ3yJ5IAM-C6ipNeR88qlhcBlH65LD-P6rLyFMiB32w0lIcIe16as9EXbwQKy1NLcKrMeKysdhZ4Dhq3MtbMrb2XHqHaIpzw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzV00FjS6XaobA3g7xvWCuSV8roVXTv7OrZnYnfZVnJ2FUab-CZFWOhQYUn_HGrIBtUs4SeQqMalfhPr4dhl2ttlmfr-_lOb0OXxdt8z6NOGZtG6zVzZcSRbM4z83wOBnYeLGjveuZuiOUIMZnYHZaT9oIvODwC3X-j&c=&ch=


Suggestions for that day might include:

Prayers for the Candidates under "Care" of our Presbytery. Currently we have
9 women and men who are in various stages of their journey towards
becoming ordained as "Ministers of Word and Sacrament" or "Commissioned
Ruling Elders".   Some are seminary seniors looking for their first call while
others are just now entering the process and are about to enter seminary.
Prayers for all the students and faculty at our 12 PC(U.S.A.) related Seminaries
(Austin, Columbia, Dubuque, Johnson C. Smith, Louisville, McCormick,
Pittsburgh, Princeton, San Francisco, Union, Auburn and the Evangelical
Seminary of Puerto Rico).
Invite your Pastor(s) to share his/her call to ministry and seminary experience
as a way of encouraging someone sitting in the pews to consider "how God
might be calling them into some type of ministry".
Consider taking up a special offering to support either:

1. The Theological Education Fund, which helps support all of our
Presbyterian Seminaries

2. Our Presbytery's Scholarship Fund, which provides direct financial support
to the seminary students from our Presbytery.

Perhaps your church or a group within your church would consider adopting a
seminarian. CPM could provide the information needed to send out birthday
wishes or cards of encouragement, cookie care packages and just pray for
him/her on a regular basis.
And lastly, make sure that if you have a person within your congregation who
is currently on the path toward minister of word and sacrament that your
congregation is aware of that person and understands their responsibilities for
support.

 
FAITH AS JOURNEY 

FAITH AS JOURNEY was written by Robert Wierenga
and published on August 4, 2017.  This book
describes the faith journeys of key biblical
characters:  five women and five men, five in the Old
Testament and five in the New.  It began as a series



of sermons in the fall of 2016 at Lake Seminole
Presbyterian Church.  These ten journeys of faith
illustrate the themes of Home, Listening, Courage,
Resilience, Compassion, Change, Family, Repair,
Openness, and Hope.  It also includes original special
readings that were used during the sermon series.  It
is designed for personal devotional reading or for a
group setting.  Robert will begin teaching a ten-week
class on his book on Sunday, April 8, 2018 at the
Palma Ceia Presbyterian Church of Tampa.  You can
order a copy of the book at
www.CreateSpace.com/7073911 or at
www.Amazon.com.

Memorial Service for Betts Huntley at Hope Presbyterian Church

There will be a memorial service for Betts Huntley at Hope Presbyterian Church,
1698 S. Belcher Road, Clearwater, on Saturday, August 26 at 3 p.m. Pastors Bill
Wildhack, Clem Street, Norman Hatter, and Peter Dembroski will be officiating at the
service, which was written by Betts himself. The Huntley family will be present.

Betts died June 26 in Raleigh, NC, after a catastrophic 11-day illness. He was pastor
of First Presbyterian Church, Safety Harbor, for 13 years, and a member of
Presbytery of Tampa Bay for 28 years.

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzV8L7fyq_ux_d59ghw9sSQrNQlWbFz3Z9IlWsWlcmkg6wNo6IJLMKEjxaxK1PvhQAmkvzjbZnJwTih0UdqjK9cGlL57d7U2nSX5bEmyu-bUhtw6rcphCB7v2nci6zMuht7&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVBQoQxxu4vYgio-cvI8d7FBg2CRcRoFOoJjMsDkLe2gZDZtoMTS5bctmOwq70SpCje7D7ENfLALG24tMltWSax238WexndXfIYxHXmytvt-g=&c=&ch=


FACING RACISM: A Vision of the Intercultural Community 
  

Because the beloved community is what God intends for us, the Presbyterian Church
(U.S.A.) is engaging in an ongoing campaign to share a wealth of antiracism
resources with the greater church. As part of the Facing Racism campaign, books,
studies, training sessions and other events are posted here to assist Mid Councils
in their work against racism. 

This month, we offer resources from the recently concluded Big Tent conference in
St. Louis. With the theme "Race, Reconciliation and Reformation," Big Tent
emphasized the hope of the gospel and its power to transform society in our current
cultural context marked by anxiety, racial division, political animosity and economic
inequality. 

Call to action: Plan an educational event with your congregations using Big Tent
resources like Bible study with discussion questions or other resources that are
available here. 

May God bless your witness as you share these antiracism resources on your
website, in e-newsletters and on social media, and as you help equip Presbyterians
to engage in issues of racism. Thank you for joining together in the efforts of the
church to become the community of faith God calls us to be.

Yours in Christ,

PC(USA) Communications Directors

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGAbChVqmGSwJEFxdYAz-Fo0_2JJf1EhXuxbUE7MCdTfaBKI7m92AOJw6Hi_7rNYdfF6J4mCfaaqkQAgEae0DEj9FcPJ4pk8J6vo6xbQN8AjinPfwqcH60Cmn0iLrvgZJw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcPH8i6V3lCWmm0lg-1HVDWOhW1-Pv39SK-mpw69Zs-ASqX0tgRlmZtbYugdIWE-g2vsRLMNztAJk2JXuzCjWkqhvCLrQ4S2948T7IklYWDpcxrbYqURiCBaZ143X1NOt_kBxh2IYf7GQlN8U6ONTLAc=&c=&ch=


General Assembly Commissioner Application Info

Although we just voted on the amendments from the 222nd General Assembly (GA),
it's already time to consider applying for the 223rd GA!  
 
The next GA will be held in St. Louis from June 16-23rd, 2018, and will be an
unusually excellent opportunity to participate in the governance and vision of the
national church.  Several pivotal reports are due to be made at this GA, including the
Way Forward Commission's Report (charged with restructuring the national agencies
like OGA, PMA, etc.), and the 2020 Vision Team (charged with coming up with a new
vision and plan for the denomination).  Read more about these upcoming
reports here (basics) and here (detailed).   
 
Our Presbytery will elect three teaching elders and three ruling elders as
commissioners, alongside three teaching elder and three ruling elder alternates, and
a Young Adult Advisory Delegate (YAAD) and alternate.  
 
The deadline for consideration is September 15th, and it's an involved process that
requires Session approval, so I'd encourage you to start soon if you're interested in
applying.  
 
Also, if you know of someone who'd be a good Commissioner or YAAD, please
forward this email to them.  
 
Download the application and eligibility requirements below:
General Assembly Commissioner Presbytery of Tampa Bay
 

Mission Interest

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcDK-jCziRayWpMWrxoH6jxD0xyx3YTXZmEqzeJyyRLwkIx-SkoxvydrZ3tdPwH7WYZNuKAwbEpIEBBYhx4w-PEFbXOk4-lV9LT3OqAZCsiDblovDq6xcxCnJMuWwJ-uNyQcqOT0w3KHmvc89HtfQNDrSwmWioSKBfueIDW-P6uIVath3CXnK3u4JaHHA7Ja-mfTNW-bU_cukR-8xJyXUiCQqrxL5Z-uhwA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcDK-jCziRayWkOZPAJsX2FXb4K5wdNcACc5SosHrJx0fW7mTDhhzCCiR9o0bBpfYKzg6_BtMeQOVaihorwhNSt5a4w3FK8szentFursUlXfeKW9iIjwvwmamsXdSJBi84J6TS_hh3LdrrCCZRe7mSunkv4HtrHhmLkNUiMVfSfXoj_TtZlRWBjsxX8XTvC7ZVx_fo1aoaosYRw0lc9Rd_mI=&c=&ch=
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Paul Jeffrey / ACT |  A woman carries her tarp early in the morning in a camp for over 5,000
internally displaced people in Wau, South Sudan. Most of the people in this camp have no shelter and

use a tarp or mats to lie on the ground at night.

Stand with South Sudan

Nationwide famine and widespread violence with ethnic targeting in the world's
youngest country is resulting in the quiet death of South Sudan, and we are seeing it
covered in very few news stories. The devastation is great. We must act
now. Six million of our South Sudanese siblings, half of the country's population, are
struggling to find food and clean water, and 4 million have been displaced because
of this complex disaster. 



Presbyterian Disaster Assistance (PDA) is funding large-scale emergency relief
projects for South Sudanese displaced people and refugees, working through
Presbyterian Relief and Development Agency, the humanitarian arm of the
Presbyterian Church of South Sudan (PCOSS). In addition to emergency relief
projects, PDA is working to support livelihood and food security, peacebuilding and
education for civil society. The ministries supported by the Peace & Global Witness
Offering are providing ongoing advocacy and aid to those working for peace.

"We need your prayers and support in all ways, including advocacy," said the Rev.
Peter Gai Lual, PCOSS moderator. "It gives us strength and hope that we are
standing as Christians together until we have peace."

The needs for the response are great. God's people are once again
called on to stand in the "GAP"-Give. Act. Pray.

GIVE
Financial support for famine relief efforts may be designated to DR000042. Gifts to
support ongoing peacebuilding efforts may be designated to PG999999. Gifts may be
made online, by phone at (800) 872-3283, or by check, which may be mailed to:
Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) 
P.O. Box 643700 
Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700

ACT

Download and use the bulletin insert,
Make sure your congregation is planning to receive the Peace & Global Witness
Offering this World Communion Sunday (Oct. 1). Learn more, and download
resources.
Learn how you and your congregation can help and stay informed by liking us
on Facebook, as well as downloading resources and sharing updates with your
congregation.
Write to members of Congress and the secretary of state to share your
concern about the crisis in South Sudan. Find resources online from the Office
of Public Witness.

PRAY
That in the heartbreak of all that has been lost by the people of South Sudan, our

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVGjpCN8pM-IGTsB6U7qztnd8V2RhNKV5YgxUCmDw6gzeNJFP2qHZi1pmWonEdKQZUjuaGhYqGYdkYCF5y-JJHUcAXcEraBH2vAwrGlueLOG-nRdhGDh-vq2dV_xKP9TytZEBNu5-b1Im57oo9s91OZOxi9p3jd9bG1ZGEk10meYM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVAbuKp_fxNsiwekIz9wf74atg_vRdeDonJsuSr8h8AHJuONfHhLZnXSZp_j821xe34xuDZKlVtjE5wBDlH6H2QXKPo0BX3D2HTIPly3JNwKCBq-rjU9lG4zhV8iCzcsRoLUBg5vrz_G8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcN-g3vHvp97cDn-L3I0_W1EBuASc-lXsS_OyH8AYaVUbJc3Aw55BoLRL3oWEJ50X82erV-UT7fXGSmIGORm5W8-fuA2gRbwuI-_EwyJKRIfv8wI9reCU-ZXpwsztrMlzW-0y0CZSjs4d&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVdk4xLxxa5aKK0032DWVfjNfgxAtLuzuv1z19Y7S6Us5TzxCEkOHQMWCfqf_HZVZokwO6fKsQq_QJgVucwr0YbK2bz37bylsl0Zt-R4iaCkh4HNdZyRPEW0bp3zGXB6X0z9a33e56xpw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVDpvGazjG9tHL3jOzTKCP3dJ56qv50PsCkbrMB2zz4QDrGYl2xF2B2ja1osGDKLPy7mYN7N2g1omSgnvBt1Kk-VjeX6gosvx7is3k3WJLOdEAs_WWTDAqw8ARAqO3jGEGiRYAGodM40QleGlJ7VTLkbIYQsfzT9mi&c=&ch=


  

God of peace will, as Psalm 147 says, "Heal their broken hearts and bind up their
wounds." That the people will experience reconciliation and have courage to
participate in peacebuilding, and that the government and those who are seeking to
make a difference will be wise in their efforts to put an end to violence, allowing
survivors to return to their homes, their fields and cattle, and their livelihoods. Click
here for a prayer for South Sudan by the Rev. Dr. Laurie Kraus, PDA coordinator.  

Best of Israel and Jordan



See all the details here.   

   
Join Revs. Bobby Musengwa and Stephen McCutchan 

for 12 Days in the Holy Land!

Walk in the footsteps of prophets. Discover the scenic beauty, fascinating culture
and bountiful history of Israel. Stand in awe at the magnificent sights of the nation
known as Jordan. It is impossible to describe the feeling of these blended ancient,
Biblical, historical and contemporary sites you will experience when you travel to
Israel and Jordan. 

TOUR HIGHLIGHTS

23 Meals (10 dinners, 3 lunches and 10 breakfasts) 
Airport transfers on tour dates when air is provided by Mayflower Tours
Included orientation tour of Jaffa and the White City of Tel Aviv
Visit Caesarea with its ancient Roman Theatre as well as Nazareth and Tiberias
Tour of the historic walled city of Acre and Banias Falls National
Park and a visit to Nimrod Fortress
Visit the biblical sites of Capernaum, Tabgha and the Mount of Beatitudes
Enjoy a unique lunch - St. Peter's Fish at Kibbutz Ein Gev
Visit the Ancient Boat Museum near Tiberias
Full-day tour of Jerusalem: Mount of Olives, Garden of Gethsemane, the Basilica
of Agony, The Old City, Four Quarters, the Via Dolorosa and Western Wall
Visit Madaba and Mount Nebo
Experience the "healing waters" of the Dead Sea with lunch
Morning excursion of Petra, the Siq, the Treasury, Roman
Colonnade and Amphitheater with included lunch
Panoramic city tour of Amman including the Citadel, Roman
Theater and residential areas
$60 in Mayflower Money.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcLHkPpT3AjP3ZGJqUTcg4uD9k48P6YXoyjV6JsFTftk5opHYEGyfi443rOyONGzXStUj87SbadR8aI9-pmf8ZxmaR81WZlU5y2kPZdpDX8z9hRgyvpAUsYiiymfw7Pk80c8DFPf4IZMzA4HAI0Bgb7hN7R6F5HYGr93HZehCwzvdv99qzSnAIRhS1Ao-spvXAgpScNOIIsFURpH6Ld86HWqUUAheQee3GQ==&c=&ch=


  

  

 

Presbyterian Women's August Newsletter

In case you missed it, here's the 
Presbyterian Women's August Newsletter. 

 

Beth-El News

In case you missed it, here is Beth-El's  August Newsletter.

Upcoming Workshops

 

COMMUNICATIONS STRATEGIES
To connect with your community

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVfwCSXcrmmws9JUAhAIytEtyDfYNQcEK5OlbgCZS1Deuhvg14AIiTPmteIZ45-GE15mt7sglkDUysZWLBv_H4CcX_zNayS0-LLgd9bJiPVROQg6Fnjm7VoNUrkNkcR0LANxY2f8TbcIUre2vpTjVGZkXzbUD4ku1_Wt-e67bKLT57IZldYHH2lPHYrhdg3xpw&c=&ch=
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Thursday, October 12, 2017 

9:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
Maitland Presbyterian Church

The Presbytery of Tampa Bay held this excellent seminar put on by PC(USA) staff
last year, and this year it's coming to Central Florida.  If you missed it last year, or
want a refresher, check it out!

Communications Workshop 
This daylong workshop, conducted by communications professionals on the
Presbyterian Mission Agency staff, will give you tips and techniques to better reach
your audience. We'll offer: 

insights and guidelines on creating a communications plan for your
congregation
discuss the "do's and don'ts" of media relations
proven techniques for using social media tools like Facebook and Twitter
best practices for website design
tips that will make your communications more effective and help increase your
reach.

You can view their flyer here to view the full details.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcGJOc_szPLnruMhLVuZ9UJkhITmnt0GIJ4HPkxhwn_oruuiM7-FTv5xVm2OTDSYf5dOZAkP0Li_SQ-jBCn9t_-6w3lA87Xt7Pfj6sFdsaISvz90CbNCW7rORtNieotxhii3m855sit-PLfR0_ptOq8vwBSSVHpxNTkyDuifADOujY50Z_nEKcsRQR-7196N3DA==&c=&ch=


 

University of Dubuque Theological Seminary's 
CLP/CRE Program Fall Course Offerings

 
The University of Dubuque Theological Seminary is pleased to announce that we will
be offering eight online courses in our CLP/CRE (Christian Leadership Program for
Commissioned Ruling Elders) lay ministry program.  
 
The fall term runs from September 5 to December 16, 2017, and tuition remains at
$390.00 per course.
 
Our Traditional Eight Fall Class Offerings are as Follows, and
Registration Remains Open: 

Introduction to Old Testament - Dr. Mercedes Garcia Bachmann
Introduction to New Testament - Dr. Jordan Ryan
Christian Education - Dr. Susan Forshey
Pastoral Care - Dr. Beth McCaw
Introduction to Preaching - Dr. Lyle Vander Broek
Presbyterian Polity - Dr. Richard Shaffer
Reformed Theology -  Dr. David Congdon
Reformed Worship & Sacraments - Dr. Richard Shaffer

As always, current students can register by going online and paying via PayPal at
http://udonline.dbq.edu/mod/page/view.php?id=301859 or by contacting me
(CGibbons@dbq.edu or 563-589-3630 / 1-888-207-8218), to pay by credit card or
check.  We would also ask you to pass this email on and encourage anyone you
may know with gifts for ministry to consider exploring their call through our Christian
Leadership Program.  Know that we have sincerely appreciated past referrals.
 
Application, program information and details regarding our Certificate in
Congregational Leadership can be found at the above link in the green box titled
"Quick Links".  We review applications on a rolling basis each semester and new
applicants are required to take the Online Learning Course as an introduction to
distance education. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVokSVjm-03nw0CjVkSK2qZcOw40uSKqMrkz9hRtmZC-QZ49gwgskOEz15-3JvDSPQDQJa6EcUvbn331e4FsWw5IGyXznLz6H45zg4UOL4jMQCtGe8QV3CmMNuU2aJy2XbyHFG2CaXbk-aqrMF8lHGD_I3wYs8mnSx&c=&ch=
mailto:CGibbons@dbq.edu


 
I am also attaching our summer newsletter which provides an update regarding
many of the great things happening at UDTS!  Please feel free to call or email me or
Dr. Annette Huizenga, Assistant Dean (ahuizenga@dbq.edu or 563-589-3858), with
any questions or comments.

For more information, you can view the seminary newsletter here.  

 

APA Southeast Regional Conference in Orlando
September 27th-30th

   
LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER!

Southeast Regional Conference 
in Orlando, Florida

Presbyteries & Churches, 
You do not want to let your support staff miss this year's conference - so much to

learn, so much to do!  It'll do them a world of good - and your ministry will be better
for it!

Please take time to read the attached items, including our cover letter, and our 2017

mailto:ahuizenga@dbq.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzV7iWzxOWJzEynWtMt0t0xwGPI6cMLJCPVfaSKDjml0jYSHYqZ22v7v91y8xOxndU6DhHE2Wv5Jmg9FhcqvTrIIcrturCPPkb6XTcr_QD1DdQFCCDNoZLBHG7etFaoKmJrGeebtN5j1S_yyxRlQiAJZUpVpSlqDxZJ-Osr_Z6_wWCt9Ddki6ZwP3YgS49cXzPn&c=&ch=


Conference Brochure.

Sign Up Soon!  

 

Cover Letter  

 

2017 Conference Brochure 

 

Certification Program

 
 

Disability and Your Church Symposium, Sat. September 30th

The One Roof Initiative, along with Idlewild Baptist Church located outside of Tampa,
is proud to present the 3rd Annual "Disability and Your Church" symposium
on Saturday, September 30th, from 8:30am-3pm. This chock-full day helps
inform and equip church staff and volunteer teams with practical and relevant
information to help better meet the needs of children and adults within your
congregation or community living with disabilities, as well as their families.
 
The smash successes of our two previous symposiums have given us the

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzV3Ca6WD4yoVwaJKfeup-U6X4DCtKpi_0G2tAwGtVp3eviBbdvAT4g4Nfkrmkaza9gkNzzTtVKs7g3QyXNInNi4pXlxqXWoWlMHBp7BDtMFOFKtkCCK1OjIBmsewrHqE8MUrUSDsMUk2xMIKVaIrNjFHXQ5LXhh47JPnvnkJZerZWeMXKN9Hu0fRPaponiZSu-SoQINXL09jG71lcYNmiV6FHW4CzkNIW7itOmD4KP6rptvLsfevlPEy8o9AEix6Yg9n2yEGMSL3Y=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzV9MK2I0C2znMxoH0gFmGuveRUAf508TECOni9V96JPSZKVxijdHjdn6sAWcMJ3e7Ykpl4gHxlT5hl0PLQ7rr-zTAsD65Ji9rAuN1xqO3rOxMil0aNkZN61QPK83YMILr44XomfzxDBtZ3SBYpbt-IDX8tKSbNyrJ5ZdNKedi2uN4GuFaElEvCaBfOqz-mCsGmvo_WDz84EpeqHpkdvMm4zopp1nKspCko5Cr6dcyxgXHIO8PUuny--aS8LFs8LRxt&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcNiz5taBmVzVvjxgaM7AZ1fylThm2JQeOw3EdFgNVjkA3RJHUAPuzn9666X1rzWcnWN03zsQx4ebMDj9sjAA-Wdfwo-MDE-kTnaViUEBD0PVHge4FL0A_BtFRgM5rc67Of5miOS5hWIdWjKwLraryqVW3WZSYhu-9uXWC2eG-E-P032sA8EsFiDDyd45SwQh3XatVWv4JllkFDtnSIV2VIx4mefIPdLI0Gf39ShbNJ2NFchopmGsvduqepnQn0vThphvMbOqiwLTTq_4fdDNSkY=&c=&ch=


confidence and inspiration to expand this event. This year, we are making a
concerted effort to encourage Senior Pastors and church leaderships to
attend our morning Pastor/ Leadership Track!  It is a fact that if our church
leaderships do not fully understand the depth and breadth of the mission field (in
Hillsborough County alone, it is conservatively estimated that 150,000 children and
adults are impacted by disability) that disability ministries or internal efforts intended
to support this community will often stagnate or dissolve, if given a chance to even
establish. The result is that dozens, if not hundreds, of people from within and
outside any given church, may not be served or have access to worship and a
Christian community.
 
As part of our intention to reach church leaderships, we have specifically requested
Emily Colson to be this year's keynote! Emily speaks to churches and
organizations nationwide and has appeared on numerous media outlets including
Focus on the Family, the Huckabee Show, and Hallmark's Home & Family. In her
book Dancing with Max, Emily and her father, Chuck Colson, shared the struggle
and beauty of life with Max, Emily's adult son with autism. Emily is passionate about
The Church being aware and open to fully welcoming individuals with disabilities and
their families.

Please view this invitation from Idlewild's Senior Pastor, Ken Whitten to fellow pastors
here.

For further information, including the link to register, please see the Press Release
here. 

Senior Adult Retreat October 11th

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcLHkPpT3AjP3FJyhIINr1scgwUH6tiYpJzGE385EkxmkwyLruI99piT6H1seemHVHwQ1nlWPGCIqLdNTrsAP-T6ZiLsAPR6pfBHVAWObWCAf_SxbQbbEDIhvUZD6G4AvTA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcLHkPpT3AjP3xK8bHSdi9_OzbJvc-GZ9VlpOwnPzNVwUKkWYZ7eQFUr0nH7-ca_NAEwluJMtgbt75SswgxifxfLAYJ-zHCXvsUiHVtuHO2icES2W0NMvGDQK145hRn5or7Ze7EciJGRby_35WXNN_KGx-diWEvMCPm2fjaBxOMteYhmDMuxu_mqLTAqy9hquubh_XhS3S7OH&c=&ch=


Just Food: Race & Food  
Sept. 21-23, 2017  
Those who fight for racial justice and those who fight for
environmental justice have failed to recognize that they
are fighting the same fight. Participants at this year's Just
Food conference will be confronted by the complexities
and challenges of "Race & Food". They will share stories

 
Join us for this popular annual event and spend the day at Cedarkirk in fellowship
with other adults!  Enjoy an engaging workshop session, a delicious home-cooked
lunch, and wear comfortable clothes and shoes since there will be free time available
for games, rocking on the porch, or strolling around camp. Cost is $20 per person. 
 
Please contact  Karin Dale or 813.685.4224 x2 for more information or to register. 

The Office of Continuing Education 
     

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcOEHxjobrPkExgvJUcb7XXmSJvOkMJwxGnsq9gBcomckJ1ZRcknOBlATjiIrFZKsuc2vZsHGr_phCqcvl8hYAMEXKUVRDMWUapcRrhO7ddyMzyD99uoiplYAWyNKYd8TSg2NfKLBoie4-VJGyvBDL3hsBAufQtZsNw==&c=&ch=
mailto:karin@cedarkirk.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRD1I9lqHGe9TL1Q4uZTJOXsJ9jj9nn6f_tIQOlv_r6vUnPd04sesrKUUOPmTO5Jmo5nH4EidfX1sQHiYeEvBsM7WmFnWUSnkznIXbNFnyt5umLCJgvioaeijjNo-CN0OJcL1u-jI5jWmwu_Eo6Io0yKUng1ox03TSxXSOYT7qKXI7-xEnQzbjA8fsCRjHjNhHkjtZ6WZRzuqrde2xCI3xr6zlnCeTjLxvCyqy83PJAdgzQPlh3U2PcHG3dtOJcFVDej2SJkppnDFQihXFYjNobzxyqviq0NL0s7jegtsnfd4lN1pssZ8jyceo-3afO1WkqKfnofniOJPY72FGTdt4f3OSd2cywFzNV&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRD1I9lqHGe9TL1Q4uZTJOXsJ9jj9nn6f_tIQOlv_r6vUnPd04sesrKUUOPmTO5Jmo5nH4EidfX1sQHiYeEvBsM7WmFnWUSnkznIXbNFnyt5umLCJgvioaeijjNo-CN0OJcL1u-jI5jWmwu_Eo6Io0yKUng1ox03TSxXSOYT7qKXI7-xEnQzbjA8fsCRjHjNhHkjtZ6WZRzuqrde2xCI3xr6zlnCeTjLxvCyqy83PJAdgzQPlh3U2PcHG3dtOJcFVDej2SJkppnDFQihXFYjNobzxyqviq0NL0s7jegtsnfd4lN1pssZ8jyceo-3afO1WkqKfnofniOJPY72FGTdt4f3OSd2cywFzNV&c=&ch=


 

 

of struggle and injustice. They will worship, spend time at
the Farminary, share meals, and together imagine the
hopeful and abundant life to which Christ calls us.
 
Certificate: Apply Today  
Fall: Sept 8 - Dec 21, 2017 

This 14-week online certificate is designed for those
interested in grounding their ministries-both personal and
professional-in socially relevant and scholarly theological
education. The certificate includes: weekly videos, reading
assignments, case studies, a close-knit peer-to-peer
cohort, our unique lean forward learning methodology,
and our exclusive Live Experience! with Princeton
Seminary professors.
 

   

Certificate of Theology and Ministry 
Applications Due Today 
Fall: Sept 8 - Dec 21, 2017 

C:TM INSIDE is a cohort of the Certificate of Theology &
Ministry that meets inside a correctional facility in New
Jersey. Composed of community and incarcerated
students, this cohort meets in the facility every week for
14 weeks, to study Old Testament, New Testament,
Theology, and World Christianity with one another under
the guidance of Princeton Theological Seminary faculty
and teaching fellows. Last day to apply!

 

   

Women's voices Workshop 
Oct. 17-18, 2017 Burlingame, CA
Jan 16-17, 2018 Princeton, NJ 
May 8-9, 2018 Princeton, NJ

A small group of women to practice using your voice as
the full-body instrument that it is. Led by Dr. Nancy
Lammers Gross, participants will engage in breathing
exercises and vocal work. This two-day workshop is
designed for novices and experienced Christian

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRDfH1M2dzNFpKexmUqqeOqZh2FBaVjRtnkVsSpmj60VMLXFl3VT8Ir-ZaXPHBOtQZ3MS2o89t_MOf-Lm0VYwEPMee_lJiNo1ub5v4vgfmeY82g2L7mGr7I658nuRD9RVDUiioJpXh7HJFNJLSqBlcFSmD8FmQ-eBLLMrsG-KxQe1w8g20gnphIrR-7s0xBgw3CQhBNulq_ii9UwoUNXzDQxy5txvVZtUbDsgMqY0XdIDEI8Uwo6MF_NgvMW75YEuaqm-roxm7o3KhFAeXiPA7WcuOaF1k7zFHHQx6q1ibU4q5qOzASApPHhSzKJdr17BkGofnZG8l66bJuq0KZ4QnQJU-kcIlJQm_5GDGIM0mE2WU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRDfH1M2dzNFpKexmUqqeOqZh2FBaVjRtnkVsSpmj60VMLXFl3VT8Ir-ZaXPHBOtQZ3MS2o89t_MOf-Lm0VYwEPMee_lJiNo1ub5v4vgfmeY82g2L7mGr7I658nuRD9RVDUiioJpXh7HJFNJLSqBlcFSmD8FmQ-eBLLMrsG-KxQe1w8g20gnphIrR-7s0xBgw3CQhBNulq_ii9UwoUNXzDQxy5txvVZtUbDsgMqY0XdIDEI8Uwo6MF_NgvMW75YEuaqm-roxm7o3KhFAeXiPA7WcuOaF1k7zFHHQx6q1ibU4q5qOzASApPHhSzKJdr17BkGofnZG8l66bJuq0KZ4QnQJU-kcIlJQm_5GDGIM0mE2WU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRDwJufq1lT-MfZfLwj26XoQNeCp5TG74T_21GdLSj-eKn-2uxu9fwsHycSiTUxyFt7P9llj7QLB9IQVf_t6gKQZwiYxzteQXpQUMBh6pu2czsda7C_HxHg2VTwDMWaI6A7MdJVaSFQUp8XPhr1H6J_cb9BKlevkMqEHEILIRMdhN_bqpQFf4VcPg_eQ99yFwR4lc09um3RWjuVtPylFrKpKlQGIxPPNPdt7QXXcCgbNA1Bbpc1Cd55lm-YlTegHkWkUbEnIs_WHM3hPkHoHvF7Ckm2mkForJtEeZx9UtChIF7_bTLBsw_9OYzflGyjNgvFxQOFMlrxqDJxeu8skbIG5SF81LJ5SpNfnBKmwq2nPhYq_bMVj4L22H-yursCIAYcFEQ08dZ4pVM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRDwJufq1lT-MfZfLwj26XoQNeCp5TG74T_21GdLSj-eKn-2uxu9fwsHycSiTUxyFt7P9llj7QLB9IQVf_t6gKQZwiYxzteQXpQUMBh6pu2czsda7C_HxHg2VTwDMWaI6A7MdJVaSFQUp8XPhr1H6J_cb9BKlevkMqEHEILIRMdhN_bqpQFf4VcPg_eQ99yFwR4lc09um3RWjuVtPylFrKpKlQGIxPPNPdt7QXXcCgbNA1Bbpc1Cd55lm-YlTegHkWkUbEnIs_WHM3hPkHoHvF7Ckm2mkForJtEeZx9UtChIF7_bTLBsw_9OYzflGyjNgvFxQOFMlrxqDJxeu8skbIG5SF81LJ5SpNfnBKmwq2nPhYq_bMVj4L22H-yursCIAYcFEQ08dZ4pVM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRDBCiti6b5wMwwfOnF_u6HVR7lwgzEcEWIfLR1b9KQynudv-FNYi_aYP8lVzfFFxwZ1ekbTvz2b5Ph8OyO7kykzVUpz7PjgnxL20DF2Q5a8FAl-EO5y6onnYeb6rdtJQ-IEeOuWv2k2YFTIs6XUfIJs_5mYGXr_DeYe3-kA6Azw1nLAvqgikaLMIUv8zCdLf3UAo1reTAgdhPAZeMSYGDx-4iYnCnT7ZHkHclMWyjq5BVMQvud_NDTqNTKz_98y0DPdZJ5WydlrLOaUWoGPcUbUiRY4spGPCHAZl7Pwo6tcpA6WWa-M23w76lZAlclvIdkOTFIxMQDLTojD2vHkdNGa2k_pAvLsKC_S_0c_7jsgKwT3UORNAM8Mg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRDBCiti6b5wMwwfOnF_u6HVR7lwgzEcEWIfLR1b9KQynudv-FNYi_aYP8lVzfFFxwZ1ekbTvz2b5Ph8OyO7kykzVUpz7PjgnxL20DF2Q5a8FAl-EO5y6onnYeb6rdtJQ-IEeOuWv2k2YFTIs6XUfIJs_5mYGXr_DeYe3-kA6Azw1nLAvqgikaLMIUv8zCdLf3UAo1reTAgdhPAZeMSYGDx-4iYnCnT7ZHkHclMWyjq5BVMQvud_NDTqNTKz_98y0DPdZJ5WydlrLOaUWoGPcUbUiRY4spGPCHAZl7Pwo6tcpA6WWa-M23w76lZAlclvIdkOTFIxMQDLTojD2vHkdNGa2k_pAvLsKC_S_0c_7jsgKwT3UORNAM8Mg==&c=&ch=


 

 

preachers to come to terms with their bodies and learn to
convey confidence and conviction. Offered once in
California and twice in Princeton.

 Women in Ministry Conference
Oct. 23-25, 2017

Join Christian women serving as pastors, educators, civil
servants, scholars, church officers, entrepreneurs, and
congregation members for a time of learning and renewal.
Be strengthened for ministry through workshops, worship,
and fellowship. The Rev. Dr. Katie Cannon is the keynote
speaker. Register before Aug 15 for the early bird rate.

   

Transitional Ministry
Oct. 9-13, 2017

Leading a congregation through transition is challenging
and rewarding. Whether it is a change in leadership or a
changing neighborhood, it takes knowledge, skill, and
spiritual strength to navigate the waters of transition in a
way that allows a congregation and its leaders to
thrive. The Art of Transitional Ministry offers training in the
skills and understanding necessary for leading a
congregation in transition. 

   

Different Together
Nov. 1-3, 2017

This course explores the causes of American polarization,
then imagines biblically-grounded strategies for Christian
collaboration and community-building across difference
that could help heal our land.

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcLHkPpT3AjP3DUQESABpm7eseL2Y0lRjkqaR5O7AGnmDlnHcCGazI0OunjEsmEljLwpEOWjYkfWgpi3-hcK5PZuFOiGFwud8mBr29PpUZ7-kRk8Ewux_MT8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcLHkPpT3AjP3DUQESABpm7eseL2Y0lRjkqaR5O7AGnmDlnHcCGazI0OunjEsmEljLwpEOWjYkfWgpi3-hcK5PZuFOiGFwud8mBr29PpUZ7-kRk8Ewux_MT8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRD-Fx9XChAr0iyuD8LUx3XY8hXQxbg9L74k1YwZt_59_dLnnnxBbH89USOJRcoWLF8VzRlAa56BR7NuYo2gxILR6M2gCC3KgUiepheU-Sr2DKpTVXvDMFemI3_OUbVFSCB_JORY4Qc6kIXR8GbotHLHoBJ1VCgyidOBWbE2Xs7bSxOWeluP0VhLt-rpoCdvVWOdtErSNzTrVFM_uqvzTYYKClTcq3_d8oC186lS3uitzIRSFnNzInDaikuGbuE6e-BYXLakWlbzyU05mjWGvV3VFvHVGhTVsQv3aDVFeKM7ZihqdGCm-ax7n-4vnEx_fOCuTCN3DfjvvtGHv3bO0w4BC29xWKosa1HOD2KZOqKjQTXmesrlmoWOT9BCoS0415PDQIvYayGa72fvfexrNEP5oaFlxSMqgen&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRD-Fx9XChAr0iyuD8LUx3XY8hXQxbg9L74k1YwZt_59_dLnnnxBbH89USOJRcoWLF8VzRlAa56BR7NuYo2gxILR6M2gCC3KgUiepheU-Sr2DKpTVXvDMFemI3_OUbVFSCB_JORY4Qc6kIXR8GbotHLHoBJ1VCgyidOBWbE2Xs7bSxOWeluP0VhLt-rpoCdvVWOdtErSNzTrVFM_uqvzTYYKClTcq3_d8oC186lS3uitzIRSFnNzInDaikuGbuE6e-BYXLakWlbzyU05mjWGvV3VFvHVGhTVsQv3aDVFeKM7ZihqdGCm-ax7n-4vnEx_fOCuTCN3DfjvvtGHv3bO0w4BC29xWKosa1HOD2KZOqKjQTXmesrlmoWOT9BCoS0415PDQIvYayGa72fvfexrNEP5oaFlxSMqgen&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcJCq9FGDFiRD5o2_ZFkletVJKNu6fR3U6Z-zM8snvCGv7bZhElMEoqSIqdpQC7JQCIBXkprxfN1_WTymN0mXin-DdGk_vmTuOJXaB0_6OslqkmfMY3jdnTciglLE1u15miqAq9_o6JF4-Z_onT0hzdH2lzF3xbDdFxYr_nSZ44mnmjp7K8b1okz7CrqQ2u1QQHb9uCU97k0wnEe2LQbmPIIuilhWXH002G5CoZn8WjquNb7U5n7lBwIJzG7jayFWzI4r4nqUlZ2PTNw05DEueI2-SGcQDnTFiTi_JJZOp8VqL6PD11jVvrKnEKNYexlPpoC6FcJh1UwH2Ibgq5uI3n65jT6QXT4bbtY7kNYZ18GISCViugFGYt40CeF8Io8A99ViqO85BnJbvxamD5El3pI=&c=&ch=
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There's a place for YOU
at Stewardship Kaleidoscope!

 
The early registration deadline is August 1st - act now to reserve your spot for
the conference that will give you real tools for real ministry!  The focus is
stewardship, explored in its many dimensions, through plenary speakers,
workshops, and worship.  The setting is the Tradewinds Resort at beautiful St. Pete



Beach, Florida.  The benefits are countless!  Whether you are looking to expand
your repertoire for year-round stewardship initiatives, to deepen your congregation's
practices of generosity, or to network with colleagues who care about the church -
you will find it here.   The conference takes place September 25-27, 2017.  For
complete information, follow this link:
 

2017 Stewardship Kaleidoscope Conference 
 
Learn about the plenary and workshop leaders, ponder which workshops could fuel
your ministry this year, and complete your registration process, either on-line or
through the mail.  Register by August 1st to take advantage of our lower registration
fee! 

 

Still not sure Stewardship  
Kaleidoscope is for you?  

   
For the "hesitant heralds" among us, Karl
Travis offers this insightful webinar about
the hurdles faithful pastors and leaders
face when it comes to preaching,
speaking and counseling about
generosity.   You can view the webinar
here:

 Webinar with Karl Travis
 
Then, if you want to keep working on
your own capacity for truth-telling....if
you want to expand your imagination for
creating a culture of openness to financial
generosity in your congregation...if you
want to dream stewardship
anew...dare to take 
the leap and register now for the
Stewardship Kaleidoscope 

But can you afford it?
  
 

For those who are wondering if their
Continuing Ed funds can be stretched to
cover participation in Stewardship
Kaleidoscope, we can offer some help! 
Scholarship funds are available for
first-call pastors, small church pastors,
and candidates/ inquirers.  
 
We are accepting scholarship applications
through August 1st.  To receive a
scholarship, you must be nominated by
the Executive Presbyter or COM
Moderator of your presbytery.   To apply,
please let one of them know of your
interest and ask that your name be
submitted for nomination via email
to info@stewardshipkaleidoscope.org

More information on scholarships can be

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcPH8i6V3lCWmhqlSKW-TAUSlMMRwgTRp1NbeLEvXrYoM5XyAiLB-ZYCvdJq9JAQlemKnfJK2qUH_7RotwoJ-EjUZtWk-G1SI_mFQ1i6VXi1mr1beSEQN0Hhl305MyABB9vIKRdnMyRn_xQmMUmenlDI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcPH8i6V3lCWmcbWVDNXzUlcP9do-QFWg-gbUEeuJaQmTmuHmlmYcPAVU84DMoIE49yMAzckyBHCEmFP7GDv-YAQhDoA1C_h7kpKqftQHvxiZxGqtXrat2NoJ57R0aDAQ1a0jNSFYzoLYMJMfUQ83Ktw=&c=&ch=
mailto:info@stewardshipkaleidoscope.org


conference! 

About The Tradewinds Resort
   

 
After you register for the conference,
make sure you also reserve at room at
the Tradewinds Resort. We've reserved a
block of rooms for conference attendees,
at the group rate of $120/night. To take
advantage of this rate, please call the
hotel at 1-800-360-4016 and make your
reservation by September 1, 2017.   You
can also reserve your room on-line by
following this link:  Tradewinds Resort
Room Reservations  

found here:
 
Stewardship Kaleidoscope Scholarships

 

 

 
What do we love about  

Stewardship Kaleidoscope?

Here's what past participants have to
say....

 

Mid Council Financial Network

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcPH8i6V3lCWmyJ3MV7bc5sLzaG9uHMDWRwupNvug8q_oNiU_YridyG7g_DePdU4XbUdN0Yfn5U3vMC6P-0d3D25izAx3MFf6Pgh8C-E9Xx72-ABK5fk-FqCxUrPxhxlOIYOqv8tNhAkGbjLIjlEGwcc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcPH8i6V3lCWmXdWE3N0d22Tc_5BTRgZmc-1umdnLtgYNIuYzlFt_XeMwz1Y-tCjMVghDOve4BtjDZUwBuU9isnXFTXxe-Mi1AT4kbRL_Um7ixHaf47OXrNXplDKOpbVwVQPexCowuvUrfhzz5loY_sA3LFQyPmnyGzViSTgtyMv7&c=&ch=


November 15-17, in Long Beach, California  
  
This conference was held in the St. Pete area last year, and was highly praised by
those who attended, including our Presbytery Bookkeeper, Joe Nixon.  If you're a
financial person in your church, it's highly recommended that you check this out. 
Details below:
 
The theme this year is : "Kicking & Screaming into the 21st Century."  We  hope this
topic will spark your interest.  We have several experienced and well qualified
speakers lined up, including keynote speaker Rev. Denise Anderson, Co-Moderator
of the 222nd General Assembly, plenary speaker, Cory Halliburton with WKPZ Law
Firm, and representatives from Presbyterian Foundation, Board of Pensions, Office of
the General Assembly, Presbyterian Investment and Loan Program, Texas
Presbyterian Foundation, and other Presbyterian Mission leaders.
 
Please make an effort to register early, as space will be limited this year.  To
register, and for more details, see the brochure here.  

 

Mediation Skills Training Institute  

  
Mediation Skills Training Institute for Church Leaders

(Oct.2-6, 2017, Lakeland, FL)

Whether in the home, school, community, church or workplace conflict is an
inevitable part of life. Having the skills to function effectively in emotionally intense,
conflicted situations is important for all of us, especially those of us who are
leaders.The Lombard Mennonite Peace Center has trained hundred of church leaders
from a wide range of denominations in the skills that are needed to deal with conflict
in the church setting through its Mediation Skills Training Institute. The Mediation Skills

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcB4lRK2ZYXA-3jNkx0z3XiMIvAo2LVGE3d9kU2ytS4sJwkC3gxJH-Q10AHGcvLAQZ4mXSwtE9DnnBw54qSV3Du9lmcILnGXYR7Er0_pn8HBr4A0kG0lkl7ITORl2wMmVgbj0oeIaNS4orv4NbdzttOKS_sgjJXu4XA==&c=&ch=


Training Institute equips people for working in various conflicted situations, including
church disputes.
Participants learn about:

Biblical foundations-finding renewal in conflict.
Individual styles of response to conflict.
Win-win negotiation skills.
Skills to mediate conflict between individuals.
Tools to effectively manage congregational conflict.
Skills for serving as an outside consultant to conflicted churches.

The institute includes lectures, discussion, and guided practice in role-plays. Active
and practical in focus, the sessions emphasize hands-on skills training and real-life
role-plays based on the kinds of conflicts faced by participants.

You can view the brochure here, or register online (it's a little cheaper to register via
mail using the brochure). 

Job Opportunities

 
FPC Brandon Church Office Manager 

 
First Brandon is seeking an experienced Office Manager, 25 hours per week.  Must
be proficient with various office technologies and social media, self-motivated, work
collaboratively with others in a variety of situations, strong administrative skills,
makes good decisions, implements change and maintains a high degree of
confidentiality.  Submit resume via email attachment to church@fpcbrandon.org
marked to the attention of personnel.

For more information contact Laura Ross 813-334- 4653. 

 FPC Brandon Church Praise Music Director
 

First Brandon is seeking a part-time music director to lead Sunday morning Praise

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcKRQLYLY4I97B4igdTLs8WkYqTxvSLMETqLdWKo_HdFK-g4r4VbkqvX-s2APZRxks5izFQwCmuCZKJgmXuxAP2HzZO8W_kz-k0_my7xJdkUdBg0EvIA-UNZr8i6T5qC6QMyaut4LoJgacxtBAR-MgKo1-S1Kqga_fAkD9FRIHF9f&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_0Ck6DZP53SCvssjXEYWM5Doq-w-fMct5pE7VvVtpo-9cJRdf9SRcKRQLYLY4I97qccW81iugZqQ6uhiLEdDe6MAHZLsYlL-nI9Vj7Zctvku39WFKN1GCtGkIlozlLJGxGQwWWdqDJe8Bu8co4CLlfeoTW6-9Rs3CZtVMxYYj9lBHHG-Q-WmH50q6HXUBHIJeunvIFLsjb5T9mdAUcdPOHYMcYiQ37hD&c=&ch=
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Worship music.  Single service 8:30 - 9:30 am preceded by rehearsal at 7:30 am. 
Must have strong musical background, directing experience, familiarity with Christian
praise music, ability to select appropriate music and arrange parts for 20+ ensemble
consisting of woodwinds, brass, strings, rhythm, and vocalists. Submit resume via
email attachment to church@fpcbrandon.org marked to the attention of personnel.  

For more information contact Laura Ross 813-334-4653.

  
St. Andrews Presbyterian Church Organist 

 
Salary: $200 - $250/ week (based on KSA)
Job Status: Part-time; (10 -15 hours weekly)
Church Size: 300 to 560
Worship Style: Traditional

St. Andrews Presbyterian Church in Dunedin, FL seeking an individual who will bring
glory to God by providing music through organ/piano which supports the spoken and
printed word and provides a variety of musical styles to the glory of God. The
organist will work in concert with the Worship Leaders to provide meaningful musical
worship experiences for the congregation.

This position serves as organist/pianist for Sunday morning traditional service,
including prelude and postlude and other musical selections as needed during the
worship service; and all other scheduled special celebration of worship where the
organ/piano is the primary instrument utilized. Responsibilities include preparing and
presenting hymns selected by the Pastor, with clear and robust introductions,
appropriate tempo and volume, and with occasional alternate harmonization.
Rehearse with and accompany vocalists, instrumentalists, and small groups as
scheduled for worship services throughout the year by the Worship Minister. Maintain
and assure proper use, care, repair and maintenance of the pipe organ and pianos.

This Position is part time (approximately 10 - 15 hours weekly). Hours include:
weekly rehearsals and Sunday mornings, along with preparation.

The ideal candidate should have and demonstrate strong experience or training on a
pipe organ, piano or equivalent; have a committed and growing relationship with

mailto:church@fpcbrandon.org


Jesus Christ; be committed to evangelism; have good organizational and
communication skills; and be able to multitask and manage projects. An Associate
degree in Music Leadership or related field supplemented by two (2) years'
experience as an Organist or equivalent work experience is preferred.

To apply, please submit the following: your resume, and a cover letter with
references to resume@sapcd.org. Contact person: Donna Smith. 

 
Director of Youth and Family Ministries 

 
Northwood Presbyterian is hiring a new staff person for Youth and Family Ministries.
 Check out the full job description and how to apply here.  
 

 
Kids' Corner Before/After Care Leader 

 
Northwood Presbyterian Church is seeking an experienced childcare provider for our
Before/After Care Elementary School Age Program. Must be able to supervise and
instruct groups of children. Ideal candidate will be friendly and professional, and can
communicate well with children, parents, and staff.  Position starts in August. Hours
are 7:00 - 9:00 a.m. and 2:00- 6:00 p.m.  Candidates can work one or both shifts.
Competitive hourly salary.

Contact: Laura Woodard 727- 723-7679
E-mail resume to schooldirector@northwoodpc.org 

  

Pastoral Associate for Youth, College and Career 
 

Forest Hills Presbyterian is hiring a new full time staff person for Youth and College.
 The primary responsibility will be the development and implementation of programs
and activities for youth and young adults from Middle School through College/Career.

mailto:resume@sapcd.org
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 Masters of Divinity is preferred, but not required.  Send applications to
Office@FHPCTampa.org.  Check out the full job description here.  
 

 

Immediate Opening for Youth Leader (updated)
 

Beth-El Farmworker Ministry is a non-profit mission supporting farmworkers and our
neighbors in need through hunger relief, education, health initiatives and spiritual
care. The mission is currently seeking a director of children and youth ministries for
the mission's worship communities, 20 to 35 hours per week. Candidate will be
responsible for coordination of all children and youth activities including summer VBS,
Christian Education curriculum, teen youth group and Sunday school. Ideal candidate
must be fluent in both Spanish and English with background in education (Christian
education preferred). Valid driver's license, background check and drug screening
are required. Beth-El Farmworker Ministry is an equal opportunity employer. 

Please submit resume and three references to info@beth-el.org. No Phone Calls
Please. Beth-El Farmworker Ministry is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

 
Group Leader for Elementary School Children Grades K-5

 
Employment opportunity for a NCC Before/After Care program at Northwood
Presbyterian Church in Clearwater. Seeking a group leader to work with elementary
school children grades K-5. Morning hours 7-9.  Afternoon hours 2-6. Will consider
hiring for morning or afternoon shift if candidate cannot do both. Flexible summer
camp hours also available.  
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Contact Laura Woodard at 727-723-7679 for further information.

Korean Presbyterian Church of Tampa Job Opening:

Full-time or Part-Time EM Pastor
 

KPCT is currently seeking an EM Pastor to shepherd the Young Adult and Youth
Group of high school and middle school students. The church is located at 6510
Yosemite Dr., Tampa, FL 33634.

For more information please contact Ki Choi at kih.choi3@gmail.com or read the
position description.
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